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Dear Governor Haley,
       
        For our ninth grade English class, we are working on a research project. Our research topic 
is the Rwandan Genocide. Before the Genocide happened Belgium colonized Rwanda. During 
their time there, they gave power to the Tutsis because they were thought to be intelligent. When 
the Belgiums left, they gave the power to the Hutus. Therefore starting a genocide. 
       The Genocide started on April 6, 1994 due to the death of the Hutu president. This caused 
an argument between the Hutus and Tutsis. The main goal of the Hutus was to wipe-out the 
Tutsis' population. The Hutu militia would severely hurt and kill the Tutsis. 
        We will be presenting our project on the 22nd of October, 2014. We would appreciate if you 
would join us at South Pointe High School for our presentation. We will be in room B117.

Sincerely,
Alexandria Friel
Hannah Pitt
Madison Taylor
Megan Mathis
Casey Craven
Tanniyah Aldridge 


